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Teacher
Appreciation 

Week

At the April 24th meeting of the Board of Education, a resolution was
passed to express appreciation for River Vale's wonderful faculty and
staff  that do so much to support our students!  In River Vale, we
recognize the tremendous work our staff does, and Teacher Appreciation
Week is a great time to highlight that.  We would also like to thank the
River Vale PTA who provided a wonderful luncheon on Tuesday for all of
our staff to enjoy!



 

 
Holdrum Spring
Concert & Art

Show

We are excited to invite parents to Holdrum's annual Spring Concert and
Art Show on Wednesday, May 16th at Holdrum Middle School!  The Art
Show starts at 6:00 P.M. in the Holdrum Media Center (and will continue
until May 21st) and the concert at 7:00 P.M. in the gym.  Our art and
music programs are an extremely important and valuable part to our
Portrait of a Graduate, so we hope to see you there!

 

Before and After
School

Registration
Opens

Registration for the River Vale Educational Fund's A.C.E. Before and
After School program is now open for the 2018-2019 school-year.  Please
click here for additional information and registration forms.  Please be
advised that enrollment is on a first come, first serve basis, due to the
fact that there is a maximum amount of students allowed in the program
each day.  If a limit is met, a waiting list will be created and your child will
be placed in the program in the order your forms were received. 
Please contact Alyssa Pulver, Program Director, with any questions you
might have at director@rvedfund.org.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001L24XKTBOsIi6HnuUr75RBcbHvBTTiGNSVQXPqfTE-JPRm8mpZT0_KC336wmDbFsrfbiPspRcojFTrW7rIzyHZ29Y8Y3JU1mia3mIuzisHTo-3BuANsXu8qG74vrws2D4yMnGOlnyGY0uBgywqekQBOhHX1r91RjdmL1q-ZEqKohKJEe8Cy0LJvVtB0Ued54_B8TEnrFSJZWYBooL5B6-NzPd42XHn2ppo-4Dh7J9w87keQLxdW8SJ6x9LeI_yC1VnftvWHUU6uMN2AaOdklH3ts17T-kA9D-&c=&ch=


 

 Air Conditioning

Earlier in the year, the Board of Education requested the district's
administrative team conduct a study of our current capacity and use of air
conditioning. The Board recognizes there are a variety of different
opinions about this in the community, and certainly appreciated any
feedback that was received. After thoughtful consideration, the district
has decided at this time to maintain the current plan for air conditioning,
which we have found to be successful, including running our chillers when
appropriate on hot days in the gymnasiums, media centers, infill
classrooms, specials rooms, and the cafeteria, and implementing the hot-
weather instructional schedules developed by our principals, which provide
a level of access to air conditioned spaces for students throughout the
course of the day.  Your building principal will be communicating more
information about our hot weather plans to you soon. 


